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  The Fantastic World of Optical Illusions Al
Seckel,2002 Optical illusions have been
fascinating our minds for centuries. By defying
common perception and the workings of the eye with
subtle, mind-teasing images, we gain a greater
understanding of the way we ourselves look at the
world, and how we can deceive ourselves regarding
it. This lavishly produced book, contains some 280
of the most stunningly beautiful, involving and
mind-stretching optical illusions reproduced in
colour and black and white. With a huge variety of
themes and effects, every type of optical illusion
is represented. The effects in this collection
will produce both joy and surprise in all age
groups and genders. The Fantastic World of Optical
Illusions is a collection of images from this
fascinating area where art and science blur
together.
  The World of Visual Illusions Al
Seckel,2013-09-11 Visual illusions is a
fascinating collection of optical illusions, many
of which have never before been published in this
form. From classic illustrations of impossible
figures to drawings of everyday objects which turn
out to be extraordinary to scintillating graphic
patterns which pulsate and change before your very
eyes, the variety of different effects is almost
endless!
  Amazing Optical Illusions IllusionWorks,2004 An
amazing collections of optical illusions that are
eye-puzzling, brain-bending, and mind-baffling
fun.
  Perspective and Other Optical Illusions Phoebe
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McNaughton,2007-11-06 Beginning with the evolution
of visual perspective, McNaughton reveals how and
why illusions work. She offers optical illusions
to suggest to readers that the world they perceive
is in fact a complex product of their brains,
constructed from the sensory data. Illustrations.
  Optical Puzzles Gianni A. Sarcone,Marie J.
Waeber,2012-01-01 Optical Puzzles is a fascinating
collection of 270 visual conundrums to test your
perception and boost your intelligence. Each
illusion is accompanied by a solution or
explanation that will shed light on the incredible
interaction between your eyes and your brain.
  Optical Illusions Gianni A. Sarcone,Marie-Jo
Waeber,2014-06-20 This pictorial feast of
rotations, geometric illusions, delusions, and
other impossible images reveals the fascinating
intersection of art, science, and magic. Includes
many original illusions plus new adaptations of
lesser-known visual tricks.
  Walter Wick's Optical Tricks Walter Wick,2008
Walter Wick's amazing puzzler celebrates its 10th
anniversary with a new redesigned foil cover and
an eye-popping magic-picture postcard You may have
seen drawings of impossible objects, but have you
ever seen them photographed? Wick's book of
optical illusions leaves readers of all ages
wondering just how the I Spy photographer does it
This book combines fascinating optical illusions
with simple explanations of how the visual tricks
work. Photos of Stairs to Nowhere, The Phantom of
the Forest, and more seemingly improbable images
are a delightful treat for the eye and mind.
Beautiful, challenging, and just really fun, this
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book has to be seen to be believed. And once you
see it, you won't be able to put it down
  Illusion Art Jane Bingham,2006-10-12 This book
looks at how some artists play tricks with the
viewer and confuse us with their fascinating
optical illusions. This book will help students
discover and understand the world of illusion art
and inspire them to create their own optical
illusions.
  Optical Puzzles Gianni A. Sarcone,Marie-Jo
Waeber,2020-09-15 The fascinating optical puzzles
in this book will challenge your eyes and
imagination! From illusions that appear to spin or
vibrate, to hidden images and impossible figures,
this collection will amaze and perplex you. Each
illusion is accompanied by a solution or
explanation that sheds light on the interaction
between your eyes and brain. The illusions in the
book include those involving size and shape,
ambiguous and impossible figures, brightness and
movement, and visual and cognitive tests.
  THE GREAT BOOK OF OPTICAL ILLUSIONS Al Seckel,
  Go!Games Optical Illusions Gianni A.
Sarcone,2014-04-01 What’s real? What’s not?
Reality is strange—and seeing isn’t believing.
When you look at an optical illusion, your brain
tries to fool your eyes and what you expect to
find on the page isn’t what’s there. Apart from
being both endlessly fascinating and awe-inspiring
visually, these illusions also force viewers to go
outside their comfort zones, challenge the nature
of perception, and think creatively. Their minds
have to work overtime to become more flexible.
That’s what makes these 240 puzzles, ranging from
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simple scintillation effects to impossible
staircases and concealed creatures, so absolutely
addictive. See how Santa measures up to his
helper; the scale doesn’t seem to be telling the
truth! Compare two lines: one seems longer, but
can’t that really be true? Look at a triangular
sculpture and figure out if it’s impossible. Move
a picture from side to side and watch it spin. Try
to remove a magic glass from the plate, count the
number of Fs in a line (but only read it once!),
and locate the main subject in the masterpiece Las
Meninas, painted by the artist Diego Velazquez.
This collection of illusions will enable you to
experience the impossible and marvel at the
miraculous.
  Impossible Objects J. Timothy Unruh,2002-03
Presents optical illusions that captivate the
imagination by fooling the eye with tricks of
perception.
  Perspective and Other Optical Illusions Phoebe
McNaughten,2018-04-01 Do things always look
smaller when they are further away? Can something
be clearly visible but not there at all? Is it
ever possible to have a direct and true experience
of reality? Are you sure? In this delightful and
informative little book Phoebe McNaughton takes us
on a classical journey through the history of
artistic perspective, showing how the eye can be
tricked and confused, the brain befuddled, and the
philosopher inside all of us awakened by the
nature of illusion. WOODEN BOOKS are small but
packed with information. e;Fascinatinge; FINANCIAL
TIMES. e;Beautifule; LONDON REVIEW OF BOOKS.
e;Rich and Artfule; THE LANCET. e;Genuinely mind-



6

expandinge; FORTEAN TIMES. e;Excellente; NEW
SCIENTIST. e;Stunninge; NEW YORK TIMES. Small
books, big ideas.
  Optical Illusions Al Seckel,2004
  Eye Tricks Gianni A. Sarcone,Marie J.
Waeber,2009-04 A beautiful, fascinating and
educational book of optical illusions and eye
tricks, created by experts, Eye Tricks takes the
reader on a journey around the brain, teaching why
we see the way we do, and even how we think!Eye
Tricks is a fantastic eye-catching book filled
with 150 superb, colorful optical illusion
illustrations, all designed and drawn up by
archimedes-lab.org, the Italian puzzle and
illusion creator. This book contains another huge
batch of your favorite eye-boggling images,
including previously unpublished optical
illusions, as well as new adaptations of lesser-
known examples. Each image carries an explanation
of how it works and details of why it fools the
human brain. There is also a glossary of illusion
terms and a gallery of classic illusion types.
  Visual Illusions Chartwell Books, Inc,2006-07
Illustrates a fascinating collection of optical
illusions showing graphic patterns which pulsate
and change before your eyes.
  The Optical Illusion Book Seymour Simon,1976 A
discussion of optical illusions with explanations
of why we see them and suggestions for creating
illusions of our own.
  The Museum of Illusions Céline Delavaux,2013 The
art of optical illusion has been an integral part
of painting since antiquity when it was used as a
yardstick by which to judge an artist's level of
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mastery. This book presents a fascinating overview
of the different methods of illusion practiced by
artists over hundreds of years. Organised into
five chapters - Optical Illusions, Distortions and
Hidden Images, De-Figurations, Questioning
Perception, and Overstepping Reality - it brings
together artists from various time periods and
disciplines.--
  Curiopticals Gianni A. Sarcone,Marie-Jo
Waeber,2009 This book features more than 150
fascinating optical illusions, from the earliest,
experimental imagery to the present.
  More Optical Illusions Al Seckel,2002-04 With a
clear description of what each illusion is and how
to see it, More Optical Illusions can stimulate
readers to advance their understanding of this
fascinating area of study, where art and science
blur together. 160 illusions.
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